
 

 

 

 

HEALTH AND SAFETY PROTOCOL  

(Steps taken by the School)  

Dear Parents  

Bal Bharati Public School, NTPC Khargone is re-opening for the students of classes IX. 

The school will strictly follow hygiene and safety protocol and has made the following 

arrangements:  

• “One child one bench” norm will be followed with proper distancing.  

• Thermal screening will be conducted at the entry point of school.  

• Regular sanitization will be done of the classrooms, laboratories, washrooms and 

other areas in the school premises. Liquid soap dispensers and sanitizers will be 

available at all strategic places of the school.  

• It is mandatory for all students and staff to wear mask in school.   

• Physical and social distancing at the entry and exit points of the school as well as 

inside the campus will be ensured.  

• Signages and posters for enforcing Social Distancing and safety protocol have been 

placed all over the campus.  

Only those students have been allowed to come to school, whose parents have given 

the consent for the same.  

Under the prevailing circumstances, active and positive involvement of 

students, parents and teachers is of crucial importance.   
  
  
 


